
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Operations 
 
 
 
Date: October 9, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:   Phillip Francis, Director of Operations  
 
Re:    Consideration of Sale of Property 
 
 
I would like to discuss the revisions to three (3) Board Policies, EB, EBB, and EBBC, 
and their accompanying Administrative Procedures at the next Committee of the Whole 
meeting on October 14, 2019. During the revision process, I received input and 
reviewed the changes with appropriate members of my team, as well as Cabinet 
members.  

EB – Buildings and Grounds 

EBB – Safety Program (suggested title change to Safety Protocol) 

EBBC – Emergency Drills 

  

Attachments 

 

PF/ko 

 

c: Board of Education 


